From: Dafydd Williams <dafydd.williams@rpsgroup.com>

Sent: 27 October 2020 18:12

To: Davidson, Joanne (East Area Development Manager) <Joanne.Davidson@newport.gov.uk>

Cc: Cara Donovan <cara.donovan@simecatlantis.com>; Daniel Smyth <smythD@rpsgroup.com>;
Mark Barrett (Oxford) <BarrettM@rpsgroup.com>; Darren Parker <Darren.Parker @rpsgroup.com>
Subject: RE: 20/0748

Importance: High

Dear Joanne
| trust you are well.

Regarding the above and following my letter dated 12 October 2020 sent via email, our virtual

meeting on 14 October 2020, the latest consultation response of the Highway Officer dated 16
October 2020 and your email dated 18 October 2020 below, please find enclosed the following
additional information as requested:

e Covering letter dated 27 October 2020 including response to issues raised in your email
dated 18 October 2020;

e Supplementary Ecology Note — Ecology Response to Natural Resources Wales (‘NRW’)
consultation letter dated 9 October 2020 and enclosure (reference: OXF11701 ECOLOGY
RESPONSE TO NRW 201026_vO0);

e Qutline Water Vole Conservation Strategy (reference: OXF11701 Uskmouth Outline WVS
201026_v1);

e Lighting Statement (reference: BRM09193 v2);

e Uskmouth Power Station — Parking Facilities (drawing reference: 001); and

e Extract Environmental Statement Figures 8.6a to f.

Further to the submission of additional details enclosed, it is considered that the issues identified
during the consultation period have been satisfactorily addressed and we look forward to your
consultees confirming the same. Appropriate conditions can be imposed to control impacts of the
detailed design of the development following the grant of planning permission and the appointment
of a contractor.

| trust that, following the re-consultation period, it will be possible for the application to be reported
favourably at the next available Planning Committee meeting on 2 December 2020. However, should
any issues arise or if you need anything further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks,
Kind regards

Dafydd Williams
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